
 

                     31 October 2014 

 

Dear S. Tabrizian, 

 

Thank you for submitting your abstract for SIMEC 2014.  

Your submission has been accepted as poster.  

It will be included in the programme book (after the registration is completed). 

 

Submission title: Developing a Virtual Project by the Interprofessional Teams 

Institution: Tehran University of Medical Sciences 

Country: Iran, The Islamic Republic of 

 

Information for poster presentations:  

 Poster authors are asked to be present at their posters during the poster presentation 
session at 10:00 – 10:45 on 14 November 2014 and present their posters in 3 minutes. 

 Posters should be put in place before 13:00 on 13 November 2014, and should be 
removed by 13:00 on 15 November 2014. 

 Measurement of the poster should be maximum 90 cm wide and 100 cm high. 

 Posters may be fixed to the panel using double-sided adhesive tape which will be 
available on site. 

 

We look forward to seeing you in Ankara. 

 

Melih Elcin, MD, MSc, CHSE 

Chair, SIMEC 2014 


